
Early Years and Childcare

Funded Early Education Entitlement (FEEE)
Funded Early Education Entitlements are expanding!

Announced by the Chancellor in Spring 2023 as part of  
the Childcare Reforms Expansion, this will help enable  
more parents and carers in/back to work. 

What do these expansions to Funded Early Education 
Entitlements mean for you and your family?

Changes in Childcare
Take a closer look at 

Find out more about the support you may be eligible for  
and how you can access a funded place here: 

www.essex.gov.uk/children-young-people-and-families/early-years-and-childcare

From April 2024, 
eligible working 
parents will be able 
to access up to 15 
hours of funded 
childcare from the 
term after their 
child turns two-
years-old. 

In September 
2024, the offer will 
extend further, and 
eligible working 
parents will be able 
to access up to 15 
hours of funded 
childcare the term 
after their child 
turns 9-months-old.

From September 
2025, eligible 
working parents 
will be entitled to 
up to 30 hours of 
childcare a week 
from the term after 
their child turns 
9-months-old.


